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Message from 
Mrs. Martinez

Coming Up!

Families, thank you for a great Halloween Parade! I
appreciate everyone's participation in ensuring our
students' safety. Our students and staff looked amazing!
Thank you for all your support during Literacy Night. I
saw so many smiling faces, and families reading
together. Night events always fill my heart with joy!
We had our first Terra Linda Fiesta for 1st quarter! I was
so proud to see so many students attend.  Terra Linda
Fiesta celebrates students that have maintained great
behavior all quarter long.

Nov 1st-Nov 3rd: Red Ribbon Week 
Nov 1st: Wear Red!
Nov 2nd: School-Wide Read!
Nov 3rd: Wear School Colors!
Nov 4th: No School (Teacher Profesional Development Day)
Nov 7th: Hearing Screening
Nov 8th: Second Grade Field Trip!
Nov 14th: 4th Grade Field Trip!
Nov 17th: PTA Meeting @ 2:30pm
Nov 23rd-27th: Thanksgiving Recess  


